
.Dear Editor, 

I have recently moved to Caerphilly 
in South Wales and would very much 
like to know whether or not there 
are any humanistic psychology 
activities going on in the 
Caerphilly/Cardiff area. 

I would also like to meet a co­
counselling partner and would be 
pleased if anyone in the area could 
ring me on Caerphilly 866803. 

With thanks and best wishes, 

Philip Burnard 
Glamorgan 

Dear Vivian, 

I was very pleased to get the copies 
of People Line with my last tw.o 
issues of the journal. This seemed an 
excellent idea. In spite of the so­
called "permissive society" many 
people find it very difficult to meet 
up with suitable partners -or even 
meet up just with friends to share 
experiences with. The computer­
dating people seem pretty 
impersonal, and at the same time 
very expensive. People Line seem to 
provide a good way of reaching 
sympathetic and like-minded people 
and just take it from there. 

So what happened to it? 

Pamela Nell 
Langdon Hills 

Harley S\Niftdeer Reagan Ph.D. oo 

Swiftd••r is l•adinQ a~ day r•sidential workshop at Grimston• 
Manor in DE-von. 

WORKSHOP I • s .. p •17-1Bth TeachinQs of th• 1 umi nous •QQ Cocoon 
WORKSHOP!!: S•p 19-21st Th• Way of th• Warrior. 

Workshop I costs £7~ Workshop II costs £110. I ~ II cost £17~. 

F'or infomation and BookinQ - pi•••• contact: 
H•ath•r Campb•l'l, 10 Qu,.•ns Driv•, B•rryl.,nds, Surbiton, 
Surr•y KT1B 7BD T•l: 01-399-B1~o 
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